
 

18th May 2021 

 

 

 

Relationship and Sex Education (RSE) Consultation with Parents 

  

Dear Porchester Families,  

As you may be aware, The Department for Education announced changes to Relationships and Sex 

Education (RSE).  These changes became statutory in 2020-21 and will be taught in the Summer 2 

term. This means we have been in the process of reviewing our RSE curriculum and policy so we can 

be sure our provision meets the Government criteria and is appropriate for our children based on 

their individual circumstances.   

 As a school, we value collaboration with our families and I would very much welcome your support 

and contributions.  I am pleased to provide a Parent and Carer Consultation period which will run 

until 28th May 2021.  

Here’s how you can help:   

Please visit our website at www.porchester.notts.sch.uk – Curriculum - RSHE  

There you will find:   

1) A link to the Parent and Families Consultation Microsoft Form (if you would like a papercopy, 

please contact the school office; 

2) A draft copy of our school policy for consultation. This policy includes the content of what each 

year group will be taught; 

3) Information from the DFE including a parent guide and FAQ document; 

4) Year Group overviews of lessons to be taught; 

5) A Parents and Families Powerpoint Guidance document. 

Please look at the school documents, the scheme of work to be used and guidance from the 

government and return any comments or questions for our review through the online consultation 

questionnaire. Feedback would be gratefully received and will be responded to during half term.  

 As you are aware we take curriculum development very seriously and value your contribution in our 

school community in preparing our children for the wider world.    

With warmest regards and best wishes, 

Miss Fidler 

Headteacher 

http://www.porchester.notts.sch.uk/

